
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
     
   
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

     

Michelle Fortney, Self-Advocacy Coordinator 
mfortney@mcbdd.org 

www.mcbdd.org 

IT’S NATIONAL PLAN A VACATION DAY! 

National Plan for Vacation Day reminds us to plan our vacation at the start of the year for 
the rest of the year. With the frigid temperatures and growing snow piles, it’s easy to start 
daydreaming of sunny skies. But, for many Americans, those vacation dreams turn out to 
be just that: a dream. Each year, Americans leave more than 600 million vacation days 
unused. Don’t let this be the case for you! Plan a vacation today! 
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Please Plan To Join Us for Our Next  
General Advocacy Meeting 

 

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 
6:30 – 7:30pm 

Virtual Zoom Meeting 
(Link to join will be coming soon) 

 

Agenda: 
Share State and Local News 

Learn Upcoming Opportunities for Advocates 
Plan for Next Meeting 

 

Guest Speaker:  
Devan Althen, Community Prevention Specialist, Alternative Paths, INC 

 
Topic:  

Mental Health and Coping During the Pandemic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Get Free At-Home COVID-19 
Tests! 

 
Have you been searching for at-home Covid-19 

tests? The White House recently rolled out an 

online order form for at-home Covid-19 tests, 

allowing families to order up to 4 tests per 

household, free of charge. Learn more and order 

your tests by following below. 
 

Order Your Tests Now 
 

 

mailto:mfortney@mcbdd.org
https://www.covidtests.gov/

